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Information Letter no. 21-2013 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
The FIE offers for the European Fencing Confederation a referees examination from 
13th to 15th November 2013 in Bratislava. 
The conditions are as follows: 

• 15 candidates are accepted for each weapon  
• Only one candidate per weapon per federation 
• The registration has to be done at least 2 months before the examination and the 

registration fee has to be paid at the same time; later registrations will not be 
accepted by the FIE 

• The registration has to be sent to Mrs. Ao Jie at the following email address: 
jie.ao@fie.ch (and please copy to my email address for control) 

• The program of the examination will soon be published on our website 
• Hotel accommodation is possible in Hotel Premium at walking distance to the 

examination and competition venue; for reservation of accommodation, meals 
and transfer, please contact: booking@slovak-fencing.sk, (phone of Lucia 
Tesinska +421 917 858 228). Prices are guaranteed until 1st October 2013 and 
the charges are for single room 59 EUR, double room 66 EUR, both including 
breakfast 

• Former registrations to the FIE for examinations are no more valid! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Max Geuter 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 
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